



## Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Ref.:

BDT/ROASP/2017-098

Bangkok, 27 June 2017

Administrations of ITU Member States, Regulators, Sector Members, Academia in the Pacific Region

Subject:

Change of date for ITU PITA Workshop on Enhancing access to submarine cables for Pacific

**Islands Countries** 

Dear Sir/Madam,

This has reference to the invitation (BDT/ROASP/2017-052 dated 23 May 2017) to the ITU PITA Workshop on Enhancing access to submarine cables for Pacific Islands Countries, scheduled from 15-18 August 2017 at Suva, Fiji. The workshop is organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the Pacific Islands Telecommunications Association (PITA) with support from the Department of Communications, Government of Fiji and the Department of Communications and the Arts (DoCA), Government of Australia. The workshop will be held at the Holiday Inn, Suva, Fiji.

We would like to kindly inform that the dates for the above program <a href="https://academy.itu.int/">has been changed to 31 July-3 August</a>
<a href="https://academy.itu.int/">2017</a>. The registered participants will be contacted directly and do not need to register again. The last dates for registration to the workshop and fellowship remains as <a href="https://stration.org/">15<sup>th</sup> July 2017 (registration) and 30 June 2017</a>
<a href="https://stration.org/">(fellowship) respectively</a>. Updated information can be downloaded from the following link <a href="https://academy.itu.int/">https://academy.itu.int/</a> or <a href="https://www.itu.int/">https://www.itu.int/</a>itu-d/asp.

Mr. Ashish Narayan, Programme Coordinator (ashish.narayan@itu.int), ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific is at your full disposal should you require any information.

We regret the inconvenience caused and look forward to your participation.

Yours faithfully,

Ioane Koroivuki Regional Director

TU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

cellenon

